
 
 Ref. No. DGC/N/46/2025            Date: 24/01/2025 

 

NOTICE  

This is for information to all concerned that the Republic Day will be observed in 
our college premises on the 26th January 2025 (Sunday) at 8.30 a.m onwards. 

All desired staff and students requested to participate in the said occasion to make 
it a success.  

 

       
 

Principal 
Domkal Girls’ College 

 

 

 

Ref. No DGC/N/46(1/8)/2025                 Date: 24/01/2025 

 

Copy to: 

1) Coordinator, IQAC, Domkal Girls’ College, 
2) Convenor, Academic Sub-CommiƩee, Domkal Girls’ College, 
3) Convenor, Cultural Sub-CommiƩee, Domkal Girls’ College, 
4) Programme Officer, NSS Unit, Domkal Girls’ College, 
5) All HoD, Domkal Girls’ College for wide circulaƟon to the students’ WhatsApp groups, if any so 

that all students may parƟcipate in the programme, 
6) System-in-Charge, Domkal Girls’ College, for wide circulaƟon on the website and College WhatsApp 

group, 
7) College NoƟce Board, 
8) Office copy. 

 

       
 

Principal 
Domkal Girls’ College 

 

 

 


